
From: calc83wksp@aol.com
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cola for TRS 1
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 12:09:48 PM

CAUTION:External email.

Dear SCPP Member,

My name is Duane Olson and I am a TRS 1 retiree.  I have been retired for 24 years and my purchasing
power seems to be getting smaller and smaller each year.  Retirees need help so that we can continue to
live.  I am asking you to recommend a respectful cola for the each of the next two years.  Then maybe a
permanent COLA could be proposed for TRS 1 retirees.

Sincerely,

Duane Olson
7139 6th ave S.E.
Olympia, WA  98503
(360) 491-8275

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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